

June 24, 2015

Ms. Kyleen Waters Promotions Director 93.5 WSBG Connoisseur Media 22 South 6th Street Stroudsburg, PA 18360

Dear Kyleen,

We are writing to express our gratitude for all that you did to help us, Girl Scout Troop 50541, make public our event at Echo, a resale clothing boutique that supports Women's Resources.

Due to the generosity of your time and interest in our project, our event was a huge success. On a normal Saturday, Echo profits about \$200.00. Our one-day event brought them a profit of over \$1,300.00.

It is with the support of community organizations such as yours that helped make this event successful. It has also brought to closure our final requirement as Senior Girl Scouts. Now, with this experience we can move forward on our own towards our Gold Award, the highest award in Girl Scouting.

Thank you again for taking the time to help us with our event.

Yours truly in Scouting,

Girl Scout Troop 50541

Troop 50541